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From:
To: Jennifer Woodworth
Subject: Public Commentary 20170531_ABC_R-17-82
Date: Tuesday, May 30, 2017 6:06:12 AM

To MROSD Board of Directors and Staff

In reference to the proposal to shift the vast majority of funding source for assessment and
future rehabilitation and maintenance of the Radar Tower atop Mt Umunhum to outside
sources and grant funding, It would seem logical for MROSD now to support nomination of
the tower to be designated as a historical landmark at the state or national level. This would
allow both MROSD and any outside groups to pursue a far greater range of grants and
funding. Please consider placing this concept on a future meeting agenda.

Thank You

Mike Buncic
Los Gatos CA













From:
To: Jennifer Woodworth
Subject: Mid Pen Vote on Umunhum Repair
Date: Monday, May 29, 2017 9:26:33 PM

Dear Mid Pen Board:

You made a promise. You made a commitment to us, the people of San Jose, Almaden and all others who look to
Mt Umunhum to see the radar tower. I wrote back then. I write now… to make sure you realize that what you said
back when it was agreed that the tower would be saved, and that Mid Pen would be responsible for upkeep, that you
need to stick to your words. You cannot walk away from your responsibility to maintain this wonderful historic and
precious building. Please vote against this proposal that would cap your costs, and require the Conservancy to pay
for everything. It is too important that this building be maintained.

Keep your promise! Do the right thing! Vote no on the proposal on Wednesday!

Sincerely,
An Almaden native who grew up with the tower.
Sharon Cunigan



From:
To: Jennifer Woodworth
Subject: Mt. Umunhum radar tower
Date: Monday, May 29, 2017 9:23:52 PM

Dear Members of the Board, Midpeninsula Regional Open Space District,

As a hiker, mountain biker and long-time visitor to MidPen preserves, I was excited to see Mt. Umunhum grace the
cover of the recent issue of Open Space Views.   I am eagerly awaiting the grand opening scheduled for September. 
It is a long time coming.
However, I am extremely distressed to learn that the Board is considering going back on it's agreement to fund the
needed steps to eventually preserve the last remaining vestige of the Air Force Station.  As an historic
preservationist, I feel very strongly that it is also important to facilitate the preservation of perhaps one of the Santa
Clara Valley's most visible landmarks.   I recently flew from Santa Barbara to San Carlos and as we flew along the
Coast Range, the tower was immediately recognizable from the air, just as it is from the ground from many parts of
the South Bay.  On the same flight we passed over the Apple "spaceship" campus.  While that new campus
represents Silicon Valley technology of the present, the Umunhum tower represents  technology of a previous
generation.
The District has done an admirable job of expanding its footprint and saving for future generations many, many
acres of open space.  It is a natural result of this very expansion that historic resources become part of the lands the
District acquires.  As it does so, the District has a responsibility to preserve our built environment just as it seeks to
preserve our natural environment.
As the owner of the radar tower, please fully honor previous financial commitments to assess its condition so that it
can be preserved as a destination spot for those visiting the new preserve, and for those who gaze upon it from the
valley floor.

Sincerely,

André Luthard

San Jose, CA 95112























































From: Michael Singer
To: Jennifer Woodworth
Subject: Umunhum Tower
Date: Monday, May 29, 2017 6:53:39 AM

Please repair and maintain the tower.

It is a piece of my history and you now own it. I used to see that red and white radar protecting me when I was a kid.

Michael Singer
San Jose, CA









From: E Bentley
To: Jennifer Woodworth
Subject: Umunhum Conservancy, Inc.
Date: Monday, May 29, 2017 12:10:02 AM

Goodness! Could you please live up to your promises?

This is a weird tower for sure, but you don't live here.  And to us in Almaden Valley, it's our
home base.

~ Erin




























